
From: Dellaselva, Chris <CDellaselva@StamfordCT.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 10:50 AM 
To: Simmons, Caroline <CSimmons@StamfordCT.gov> 
Cc: Pankosky, Valerie <VPankosky@StamfordCT.gov>; Casolo, Louis <LCasolo@StamfordCT.gov>; 
Tramontozzi, Domenick <DTramontozzi@StamfordCT.gov>; Ormsby, Nancy 
<NOrmsby@StamfordCT.gov> 
Subject: 1st Amendment to BBS-Stamford Contract for RFP 807 Window-Floor Replacement Design at 
Springdale School 
 
Good morning Your Honor, 
 
Attached is a 1st Amendment to the City’s contract with BBS Architects & Engineers, PC to add the design 
of toilet room reconstruction at Springdale Elementary School (RFP No. 807). If agreeable, please 
forward this email and the attached Amendment to the City’s Board of Finance and Board of 
Representatives for approval as this amendment increases the total fee of the contract to over 
$100,000.00. 
 
The original construction cost estimates for the window and floor replacement project ranged from 
$750,000.00 (City) to $1,183,000.00 (BBS). The corresponding estimated BBS fee range was, therefore, 
$65,625.00 to $99,167.00 (See below). The current construction budget, including the new toilet room 
reconstruction, is now $2,740,000.00. The corresponding estimated BBS fee is now, therefore, 
estimated at $202,760.00 (7.4%). 
 
Please contact Lou Casolo or Domenic Tramontozzi directly with specific questions regarding this 
project. You may, of course, contact me at your convenience if I may be of any further assistance to you 
in this matter. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Chris Dellaselva 
Assistant Corporation Counsel 
City of Stamford Office of Legal Affairs 
888 Washington Boulevard 
P.O. Box 10152 
Stamford, CT 06904-2152 
(203) 977-5762 
Fax: (203) 977-5560 
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